
HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

ACADEMY 

Friday 17th June 2022 

 Attendance this week                              

• EYFS 93%  

• Elf Owls 92% 

• Snowy Owls 91% 

• Barn Owls  89% 

• Tawny Owls 96% 

• Eagle Owls 92% 

• Wise Owls 94% 

Fun Sports Team Event – Pupil Voice  

The School Parliament have voted 

overwhelmingly to have a ‘Fun Team PE 

Day’ instead of a traditional Sports Day. 

They have asked for a PE week and these 

events will be part of that. Our PE week 

will be Monday 11th July to Friday 15th 

July and we ask for children to come to 

school in PE kit all week.  

Tuesday 21st June – Barn Owls at Church. 

Monday 27th June - Parents are invited to come into classrooms at 3pm to look at and 

discuss the SRE (Sex and Relationships Education) resources that are going to be taught to 

your children this term. Please note that the Year 6 meeting will take place online and details 

will be sent separately.  

Tuesday 28th June – Snowy Owls at Sundown. 

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 30th June. All are very welcome.  

Monday 4th July – Year 6 Transition Elizabethan Academy (4th July to 8th July) 

Tuesday 5th July – Year 6 transition Serlby Park Academy (5th July to 7th July)  

Tuesday 5th July – EYFS at The Deep 

Wednesday 6th July – Transition Day in school – Children will spend time with the teacher 

that they will be having in September. 

Friday 8th July - Annual Reports will be sent to parents today. 

Monday 11th July - This is Parents evening with time slots. Please ring Mrs Heggie to make 

an appointment.  

Wednesday 13th July – Elf Owls at Butterfly House. 

Thursday 14th July – Wise Owls at Gullivers.  

Friday 15th July – Life Education Bus in School for Years 5 and 6. 

Thursday 21st July - Pizza for Year 6 after school. 

Friday 22nd July - 2pm Year 6 Church service. This will include both Years 5 and 6.  

Parents/Carers of Years 5 and 6 only please to come to Church.  

INSET and Holidays  - We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July. We return after the 

summer break on Monday 5th  September, as Thursday 1st  and Friday 2nd  September 

are INSET days. 

Parent Survey 

We are constantly striving to improve at 
Harworth Church of England Academy.  

Please help us by filling in the 
questionnaire sent home with your child 
today. You only need to fill in one per 
family.  

Please tick either Agree, Disagree or Not 
Applicable if the question does not apply to 
you.  

Please place the completed ones in the 
envelope provided and send it back with 
your child by next Friday. 

Many thanks for your help. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your 
continued support, 

Kerrie  

  

 


